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Hello Eric and PDC, 

 

 

Per phone call with Eric, I would like to clarify the discrepancy  of the money recorded from the 

Ladies of Liberty event fundraiser hosted on behalf of Semi Bird for Governor.   

 

 

We counted and estimated  $3000 raised from asking for foundations from those that 

attended.  When we collected the donation envelopes provided by the campaign, we also included 2 

envelopes that were marked as PLEDGES .  They both started they wanted to donate by using the 

campaign website.   These two amounts were included in the calculations. 

 

 

Also, when calculating and tabulating the amounts from each of the envelopes we did it quickly and 

by hand using the old fashioned paper and pen.  It could have very easily and miss calculated.    At 

the end of adding it all up it was very close to $3000.  

 

 

So between the 2 pledge donations ( which we added to the calculation) and human error, we came 

up with the estimate $3000. 

 

 

Hope this helps with clarification. 

 

Thank you  

Hayley Hoyt  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066221017

